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OUTREACH and SHARING INFO 
I received feedback from a couple of directors on the outreach ideas presented last meeting.  Based on 
the feedback, I would like to start working on Zoom / Go To Meeting presentations of past convention 
presentations.  The video content ideas will be saved for later work. 
 
 
INVENTORY and ONLINE STORE 
With help from Ann Cary, David and Serna Dodds, David and Serena’s family, as well as Matt, David and 
Greg Elems, we got the counting portion of the inventory completed.  I am currently compiling the 
inventory and working on the merchandise costing. 
 
JOSEPH STRAPAC DONATION 
Thank you to David and Serena Dodds who coordinated with Joe Strapac and picked up 108 copies of 
Joe’s Western Pacific Diesel book.  These have been donated to the Society for our use and sales. 
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